
Carpark closure and  
footbridge access changes
From Monday 31 August 2020
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For more information about the accessibility upgrade, please contact the project team during business 
hours on 1800 722 203 (free call), email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au or visit queenslandrail.com.au

To support the station upgrade at Cannon Hill, seven carparks will be 
closed in the northern carpark (off Barrack Road). The closure will include:
•	five spaces in the park ‘n’ ride - at the bottom of the footbridge
•	two spaces in the kiss ‘n’ ride zone.
Customers are requested to assist us by removing vehicles from the 
carpark before 11pm Sunday 30 August.
These carparks will be unavailable for the duration of the upgrade and 
will be in addition to those which are currently being used for the site 
compound. 
Changes will also be made to the alignment of the bottom of the 
footbridge in the northern carpark, to allow for station upgrade 
construction. 
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Footbridge works

Cannon Hill station

The alignment changes will take 
several hours to complete. If the 
footbridge is unavailable when you 
travel, please follow directional 
signage in place to safely access the 
station via the level crossing.
We appreciate your cooperation 
and apologise for any inconvenience 
as we work to improve your station.

Carpark closed

Kiss ‘n’ ride


